
From: Eileen Coffey
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] E-003-21 Mercy Hospital
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 10:06:37 AM

Mary Eileen Coffey, Bronzeville neighborhood resident.   I have used Mercy Hospital as my primary care provider
for over 20 years. I have been hospitalized three times at Mercy and received excellent care and service. Dr Rueben
Nichols is my primary, a member of. Mercy Medical Group. I ask the review board to either delay the decision on
the exemption application or deny the application pending further consideration. Thanks for your help in saving
Mercy, a vital safety net in Bronzeville.

Sent from my iPad
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